
Welcome to Adiyaman University! 

  

  

Dear Erasmus students, 

  

 First of all we'd like to say that we're happy that you chose Adiyaman University for your 

Erasmus+ Programme: we'll make our best so that your experience will be even better than 

your expectations! 

  

For us it is a privilege and a joy to see international students in our University because we 

believe that in multicultural environments grow open-minded people, always curious to 

extend the boundaries of their knowledge. 

  

You can always refer to the Erasmus Office staff when you need information, assistance, 

suggestions about academic concerns or life here in Adiyaman and if we are able to help, 

we'll surely do. 

  

We designed this website to let you find some answers to the questions you certainly have 

about the new experience you'll start soon; nonetheless, you can always write us in case you 

still have unanswered questions. 

  

We're looking forward to meeting you here and hope that the Erasmus experience with us 

will be a positive, meaningful and precious chapter in your academic and personal life! 

  

In terms of visa, resident permit and insurance procedures, please read our own web-page 

which is stated at the left menu.  

  

Sincerely, 

 The Erasmus Office Staff 

 


